
   
 

   
 

What’s New! QM Updates         Date: May 10, 2024 

Effective Now! Coming Soon! New/Updated 
Policies 

• For BHRS Staff: CANS Re-Certification   
• For Contract Agencies: LMS Trainings Posted  

• For BHRS Staff and Contract Agencies: CalAIM Trainings  
• For BHRS Staff and Contract Agencies: CalAIM Corner  

• Stay Tuned! 

 

LMS Trainings Posted  Effective Now  CANS Re-Certification  Effective Now 

This March, QM kicked off the CalAIM training series early for our 
contractors. The two trainings have been posted in LMS and can now 
be viewed by contractor staff who missed these trainings. Please check 
your email for the links! The two trainings are Service Codes and 
Progress Notes. But don’t worry BHRS staff, the upcoming BHRS CalAIM 
training series will include Service Code and Progress Notes training 
too!  

 You may have received an email from QM asking you to please renew your 
CANS certification. As a reminder, a CANS assessment is a tool that is 
utilized to assess acuity and level of care for our youth and young adults. 
In addition, it’s also a state requirement in which we need to comply with. 
We ask that you please take the time to renew your CANS certification. If 
you have questions or need help, please feel free to reach out to QM. 
We’re here to help!   

     

CalAIM Trainings Save the Date!   CalAIM Corner Coming Soon! 

CalAIM trainings are upon us!  Save the date for June 20, 
2024, for training on our newly updated Documentation 
Manual (for Mental Health only). This new guide entails all 
new CalAIM documentation updates right at your fingertips! 
After this, QM will have trainings monthly, on the 3rd 
Thursday, from 10:30 to 12pm with topics like Access and 
Medical Necessity, Assessments, and Progress Notes – to 
name a few. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 BHRS Staff and Contract Agencies should keep an eye out for the CalAIM Corner 
email from sanmateocounty@service.govdelivery.com for the latest re: CalAIM and 
CalAIM trainings, as well as the upcoming Screening Tool pilot and other updates! 
BHRS staff can also check out the CalAIM Resource Hub on the BHRS Intranet for past 
editions and additional resources.  
 

https://smcgov.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/HLT_BHRS/SitePages/Cal-AIM-Resource.aspx?csf=1&web=1&share=ERSClveYlHJLu0v2oKC4rJcBjWMKeNgmN87rAbhiHM8hrQ&e=aYo4I9



